
Beginning February 17th 2023, the Mendham Township Police Department began equipping our 

officers with body worn cameras (BWC’s).  These cameras will be used, as per the NJ Attorney 

General’s Guidelines, to capture video and audio recordings of police/citizen interactions.  All 

uniformed officers who are required to be equipped with body worn cameras will wear them on 

the front of their uniform around mid-chest.  The use of body worn cameras is a valuable tool to 

assist our officers in the successful prosecution of criminal cases.  In addition, the recordings will 

also serve to strengthen the trust and transparency of our department with the public.  Please 

see the images below as a reference for what the cameras look like and approximately where 

they will be worn. 

 

 

 

 

 


